Ameren Services One Ameren Plaza
1901 Chouteau Avenue
PO Box 66149
St. Louis, MO 63166-6149

314.554.3484
314.554.4014 (fax)
wtatro@ameren.com

August 4, 2009

Steven Reed

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

AL RE:  File No. EW-2009-0412

VIA”' ere ” Dear Mr. Reed:

Attached to this letter is AmerenUE’s presentation given at the July 30, 2009
workshop regarding the potential revision of the Missouri Public Service
Commission’s Integrated Resources Planning rules. I have also included
additional information which was referenced during the discussion. Those are the
California Public Utility Commission Proposed Planning Standards and the
Aspen/E3 Survey and a presentation from the Regulatory Assistance Project in
which results from their survey on planning issues are summarized

Sincerely,

Wandy T gy

Wendy K. Tatro
Associate General Counsel
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